





Tuesday: 03/07/2007

Dr. Fouad M. EL-Harazin, President

Gaza International Foundation for Peace on Earth (GIFPE)
Director of International Programs of the National Research Center (NRC)
Palestinian Authority-Gaza Strip

Dear Dr. EL-Harazin;

Responding to your ideas and suggestions in the last letter, really, your objectives behind implementing the project of establishing satellite and fixed wireless broadband technology in Gaza Strip/West Bank were highly appreciated. The project will mainly be utilized as a development link as it is gathering Gaza and West Bank academically and economically. This type of communication is recommended because it could be adapted to our situation and overcomes political and geographical impediments and obstacles.

Finally, I offer all my knowledge in this field of such projects to be utilized in helping and assisting carrying out this project especially it is in contact to my specialization. And let us to cooperate to attain the main goals beyond this project as they will certainly be reflected to a developed Palestinian society.

Sincerely yours

Eng. Auda M. Elshokry

Islamic University of Gaza

Information Technology Administration

Project Coordinator of ICT Incubator

Tel: +970 8 2860700 Ext.: 1294

Fax: +970 8 2860800

Email: aelshokry@iugaza.edu